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Sparrow-Pepin, Marieke

From: Ed Poulin <EPoulin@htfp.me>

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 9:47 AM

To: Sparrow-Pepin, Marieke

Cc: Bryan St. Hilaire

Subject: RE: 667 Congress St - Fire Service Code Confirmation

Hello Marieke, 

Yes, the attached plans appear to be correct for the fire service main.  8” is sufficient for the fire pump service. 

I will be the designer for the project so if you have any additional questions let me know. 

Also do you have an ftp site to download AutoCAD drawings for this project? 

 

Thank you. 

 

Ed Poulin 
Design Manager 
High Tech Fire Protection 
Direct (207) 998-1330 
Office (207) 998-2551 
Fax     (207) 998-4187 
Epoulin@htfp.me 
 

 

 

From: Bryan St. Hilaire  

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 9:04 AM 

To: Ed Poulin <EPoulin@htfp.me> 

Subject: FW: 667 Congress St - Fire Service Code Confirmation 

 

 

 

Bryan St.Hilaire 

High Tech Fire Protection 

Office: 207-998-2551 

Direct line: 207-998-1332 

Cell: 207-212-4335 

 

From: Sparrow-Pepin, Marieke [mailto:msparrow-pepin@pcconstruction.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 8:20 AM 
To: Bryan St. Hilaire 

Cc: Kiesow, Bert 
Subject: 667 Congress St - Fire Service Code Confirmation 

 

Good morning Bryan, 

 

I am working with Bert on the 667 Congress St project and we are in the process of getting our foundation permit 

approved and we received a question from the Inspections Office regarding the incoming water supply for the fire 

pumps, please review the attached annotated utility plan and provided confirmation that the referenced code is met by 
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the fire/water service shown. We are hoping to keep the permit approval process moving forward so please respond as 

soon as possible. 

 

Let me know if you have any questions, 

 

Marieke 

 

 

Marieke Sparrow-Pepin, LEED AP BD+C, STS 

Senior Project Engineer / Employee Owner 

PC Construction Company 

131 Presumpscot Street, Portland, ME 04103 

207.317.2818 M | 207.874.2727 F | 

www.pcconstruction.com 

 


